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REPORT 

 

The Board of Management met on January 14th.   The board was updated on the initiative being 

undertaken with school food and nutrition.   It is planned to have a tasting of new menu items 

early next month.   School uniform provision for the next school year is being reviewed currently. 

The board regrets that it was necessary to close the school for tuition purposes again on Thursday 

22nd January following notification of industrial action on that day by the ASTI.   A letter to parents 

was posted on our website and notified generally by text alert.   A letter to teaching staff was also 

issued setting out the school position. 

Limited progress was made on the waiting list for places in Form I and other year groups for the 

next school year.   The board is keeping the enrolment situation under review. 

The board, in conjunction with the directors, is attempting to redefine how staff welfare matters 

are progressed proactively.    

A new development committee to be representative of the various partners is also being 

established.    

Subject departments are invited to submit budget requests for the next academic year prior to 

half term on February 13th.    

The next board meeting will be on 11th February 2015 at 7.30p.m. 


